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Dear, Mr. Mark Johnson, Executive Secretary! 8%§ § %
= ©

My name is Valerian Nimirenco and I am writing on §§§ S §

behalf of Achilles Pro Movers HG- 867311 Docket %g@ 5 3

TV-200549. 29+ B 3

I am kindly asking for an exemption to WAC
480-15-302(11) and request that the commission waive
the 12 month waiting period to reapply for a cancelled
household goods moving permit.

I have originally held numerous conversations with the
commission and explained that “ I would let my cargo
insurance expire on purpose” due to restructure on the
company and a possibility of sale, and owners change.

Unfortunately or fortunately that has not happened and
we decided to reapply and keep providing the WA State
Residents with moving services in near future.

We ended up reincorporating and also opening a new
moving company by the name of KERB THG-069110 and that
is currently active.

We are currently up to date with insurances and the
necessary safety measurement in order to re-operate.
All the fees of the application have been paid,and your
Staff are very helpful at providing fast and efficient
information.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter and
your critical decision!

Best Regards

Valerian Nimirenco - '_ % l477L Pen GED(J////
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